
Sunrise middle school 

Ptsa meeting 

Jan 14, 2020  6:45 pm 

Welcome and introductions: Denia Perloff, President.   

• Thank you to all of you volunteered for the holiday luncheon.  We had our first yoga 

class before the break in December, and it was well attended and the staff 

appreciated it.  

• Minutes approved by Ms white, and seconded by Ms Austin. 

• President report: fundraising for 8th grade end-of-the-year events might be a good 

idea, to increase inclusion in the festivities. 

• Mrs Freeman:  Putting the word out about our eighth grade dance. We are looking 

for leaders and volunteers to organize.  Full disclosure.  It’s a dance, not a prom.  

Nicole Truss, volunteer and event planner: maybe she can help. 

• Treasurer report:  $2000 donation.. $300 of which is earmarked for falcon’s closet.  

$39,300 in PTSA INCLUDES $5452 in sponsorship plus a $5000 corporate donation 

by Emerson Solutions.  Teacher/staff requests for needs can be made through 

administrators, and we will create a format for making requests.  Most of 

membership income going to national Ptsa for dues. We received $581.00 in 

donations from members, and $5000 in a corporate donation from Emerson 

solutions.   Book fair has been scheduled for March 1, 2020.     Drama department is 

getting a donation of $1500.  This request began last spring.  They are also selling 

chocolates to help raise money for State Championship.   Ms Marrero was an ESE 

facilitator, is a talented teacher, and all about inclusiveness.  Donations for drama 

can be made on Estore in increments of $25.00. 

• Membership:  we can have a spring registration parent night to promote .. 

“margaritas for membership” with our partner.  We will try to have a QR code so 

membership could be paid on an app.    
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• Friendship flowers. Valentine’s Day grams. Volunteers will sell during lunch.  Funds 

go to beautification of campus.   

• Painting hallway this Saturday, Martin Luther king service day.. Heather and Micheal 

Brinkworth will donate supplies and paint.  Barry and Patti Zimmerman and city of 

ft lauderdale volunteer corps will paint as well.  Falcon closet, led by Robin Lasher 

and staff, literacy coach, community liaison, will repurpose closets for donations.  

Food will be distributed by social worker,  Ms Desire.  Mindfulness project will be 

called the wise mind project, from now.  Next effort is a zen space for teachers.   

• We have Plans to refurbish bathrooms.  Painting in the least, and we also have plans 

to make a refreshment/relaxation room for the teachers.  We have a letterhead to 

take to businesses that want to donate.  Fundraising through valentine grams. 

• Falcons helping Falcons: Mrs Saens made a list of things we need for the falcon 

closet. Moving closet to a better location. Volunteers to help organize.  

• Baseball club:  girls should be included. By fee only, practices led by volunteers only, 

and offsite.    

• Next meeting looking for volunteers to step up for PTSA leadership. 

Meeting adjourned. 


